
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, JANUARY 24, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

OCCASIONALLY I WILL BROWSE THROUGH SOME OF MY OLD MANAGER’S DESK SCRIPTS. 

I HAVE EACH ONE I’VE WRITTEN BACK TO THE YEAR 2008 ON MY COMPUTER. A FEW 

DAYS AGO I WAS CLEANING OUT A FILE DRAWER AND DISCOVERED I HAD THE PAPER 

COPIES OF MY LAST 6 YEARS OF MANAGER’S DESKS. THAT WOULD BE AROUND 2,000 

SHEETS OF PAPER GOING TO BE RECYCLED.  

 I BROWSE BACK THROUGH THEM TO SEE IF THERE WERE INTERESTING TOPICS I HAVE 

TOUCHED ON FOR A WHILE. IT’S ALSO A TRIP BACK IN TIME FOR ME. I PULLED UP ONE 

FROM THIS DATE 10 YEARS AGO, IN 2012 AND WAS REMINDED THAT 10 YEARS AGO 

TODAY NANCY AND I WERE TRAVELING WITH DON SHIRE ON ONE OF HIS MISSION 

CRUISES. WOW! DID THAT BRING BACK SOME NICE MEMORIES! 

THIS MIGHT BE A GOOD TIME TO REMIND YOU THAT IF YOU MISS ONE OF MY 

MANAGER’S DESK PROGRAMS, THEY ARE AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE. THEY GO BACK 

3 MONTHS. IT’S THE SCRIPT THAT I WRITE AND READ FROM FOR EACH PROGRAM. TYPOS 

AND ALL. 

LET’S LOOK TO THE NEAR FUTURE NOW. MOODY BIBLE INSTITUTE’S FOUNDERS WEEK 

CONFERENCE IS THE FIRST WEEK OF FEBRUARY. IT RUNS TUESDAY NIGHT THROUGH 

FRIDAY NIGHT. AS WE HAVE EVERY YEAR FOR MORE YEARS THAN I CAN REMEMBER, 

WRVM WILL BROADCAST LIVE THE EVENING SESSIONS. THEY START AT 7:00 PM. DR. 

DAVID JEREMIAH OF TURNING POINT IS SCHEDULED TO SPEAK ON THURSDAY AND 

MOODY’S PRESIDENT, MARK JOBE, IS THE FRIDAY NIGHT SPEAKER. 

IF YOU ARE THINKING OF TRAVELING TO CHICAGO TO ATTEND IN PERSON, YOU NEED TO 

REVIEW THE ILLINOIS AND COOK COUNTY MASK AND VACCINATION MANDATES. FACE 

MASKS ARE REQUIRED FOR ALL INDOOR LOCATIONS. IN ADDITION, COOK COUNTY 

REQUIRES PROOF OF VACCINATION TO ENTER TOURIST DESTINATIONS, RESTAURANTS 

AND OTHER ENTERTAINMENT VENUES. HOWEVER, PROOF OF VACCINATION IS NOT 

REQUIRED TO ATTEND FOUNDERS WEEK OR VISIT ANY BUILDINGS ON CAMPUS. VISIT 

MOODYCONFERENCES.COM/FOUNDERSWEEK FOR MORE INFORMATION. 

THANKS FOR LISTENING TODAY. IT’S SOMETHING YOU ARE ABLE TO DO BECAUSE OF 

THE GENEROUS SUPPORT OF OUR LISTENING FAMILY.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


